
 

 
 

February 2024 Prayer Letter 
           

            Church update:  
 

 

                                                     Revival services: 

 
            Family visit:  
  

 

        The church is doing well and 

growing steadily.  We are excited about 

all that the Lord has done and all that He 

has in store for us.  We have had visitors 

on a regular basis. There are many new 

members that need to be discipled and 

taught the Bible.  It’s a great problem to 

have but there is a lot of work to do.  We 

are starting a new members course at the 

church and we are very excited about the 

Lord continuing to add to His church.     

 Ashley’s parents were able to visit and 

spend a few days with us here in Burkina last 

month.  They had a great time visiting their 

grandkids and seeing the work here.  I would like 

to ask for special prayer for my mother-in-law, 

she was diagnosed with cancer this month and is 

already stage 3.  They immediately started 

Chemo and radiation treatments.  Please pray for 

her as she starts her treatments and pray God 

would heal her and give the doctors wisdom on 

how to proceed.   

       Earlier in February Bro Keith 

Shumaker invited a few preachers from the 

States to preach a revival for him here In 

Burkina.  Our church was able to 

participate and it was a wonderful time of 

spiritual renewal and recharge to the work 

that is ahead of us.  We had the privilege 

of having Bro Adam Borden preach for us 

at our church one Sunday morning and he 

was a great encouragement to our people.   

 

Prayer Requests: 
- Pray for the church plant, Victory 

Baptist Church of Zinguedesse 
 

- Pray for God to continue to call new 

laborers into his harvest  
 

- Pray for my mother-in-law Melissa 

as she starts cancer treatment 
 


